Thursday, January 25, 2018

In Harris Hall at 6:30 P.M.

All members were present.  

Also in attendance was:  Solicitor DeSimone, Chief Oates & Director Jalette.

Subject matter discussed was:  Presentation by the Public Safety Director and Police Chief and related discussion regarding the Police Department pursuant to Resolution 17-R-131.

Upon motion of Councilman Cournoyer seconded by Councilors Fagnant Sierra it is voted that the meeting be and it is hereby adjourned at 8:10 P.M.


Attest:					Christina Harmon-Duarte			City Clerk    
